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MOTA-ENGIL INFORMS ABOUT A NEW CONTRACT WORTH AROUND 230 MILLION EUROS 
 

 

MOTA-ENGIL S.G.P.S., S.A. (MOTA-ENGIL) hereby informs that its subsidiary MOTA-ENGIL ÁFRICA has signed a new 

contract with DP World, a global leader in the logistics sector, worth approximately 230 million euros. 

 

The new contract, which corresponds to a first phase, which will have an estimated term of 24 months, 

regards the development of the “Banana Port”, a vital project that will strengthen the position of the Democratic 

Republic of Congo (DRC) as an important trade hub. 

 

Located in the province of Congo Central, along the Atlantic coast, the “Banana Port” represents a significant 

investment in infrastructures in the DRC. 

 

With this contract, MOTA-ENGIL continues to strengthen its presence in Africa, allying itself with a global 

operator in the logistics sector, in accordance with its strategy, and increasing its order book in the region. 

 

 

Porto, March 20, 2025 
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